
 

 

Eatonville Newsletter   
December 2024 

Celebrating 53 years providing childcare in Etobicoke 

 

From Administrators 
  

Tis’ the season for laughter, joy, and giving thanks. We would like 
to thank all our wonderful families for the busy year we’ve 

experienced together.  
 

From all the staff and Board of Directors, we wish you and yours a 
joyous and safe holiday season. Please note that Terry Tan WILL 
BE CLOSED on December 25th, 26th, and 27th. We are also closed 
New Year’s Day, January 1st, 2025. We will re-open on Thursday 

January 2nd, 2025.  

 
Just a reminder that we will be closing at 2:00 pm on December 

24th and December 31st. The late policy will be in effect after 
2:00pm. 

 
  Please complete the holiday chart in your child’s room. Knowing 
numbers over the holiday makes it much easier to plan for meals! 

 
 

Don’t forget to regularly check out our Instagram account for 
important updates. (Weather related closures etc..) @ 

terry_tan_eatonville 
 

We continue to be most 
vigilant in ensuring your 

children’s health good as best 
as we can.  Please keep your 

child at home if they are 
displaying any flu like 

symptoms. (high fever, cough, 
aches) In addition, if your child 

has a fever, vomiting or 
diarrhea, please keep him/her 

home until symptom free for 48 
hours. Hand washing, 

sneezing into your sleeve and 
staying away from school/work 
are the best lines of defence.   

www.toronto.ca/community-

people/health-wellness-care/ 

 
 

 

 
 
As the cold weather arrives, we 
kindly ask that all families dress 
their child appropriately. Each 
child should have: 

1. A winter hat 
2. Mitts (2 pairs, as they get 

wet) 
3. Snow pants 
4. Warm winter coat 
5. Winter boots 
6. Neck warmers (no 

scarves are permitted) 
Dressing your child accordingly 
will ensure that they fully benefit 
from outdoor play and 
experiences that occur at Terry 

Tan throughout the winter 
season. 

 
 
 

Board and Staff News 
The Board of Directors will 
not meet this month. Best 

Wishes for a Happy and safe 
holiday and a Prosperous 

New year!  
 

 
Terry Tan Child Centres close 

at 6 pm. 
Please notify us as soon as 

possible if you anticipate that 
you will be late picking up your 
child. Also note the late fee will 

be imposed. 

 

Special Dates 
 

Les fêtes 

Holidays, celebration 
21st First day of winter 

     25th Hanukkah 
     26th Kwanza begins 

 

 

It is important that we can 
connect with you, 

especially in the event of an 
emergency. 

Please notify the centre if 
any of your contact or pick 

up information has changed 
 
. 
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